
 

 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding while we work to 

improve your City. We apologize for any inconvenience. 

Thank you! 

                  

 

 

As part of the Crystal Island Roadway Improvements, contractor 

will be paving on Monday October 19th & Tuesday October 20th on – 

 

• John’s Pass Ave - from 536/539 to 582/585 & 

• Flamingo Drive – all (from John’s Pass Ave to Crystal Dr.) 
 
 
 

Please note above dates are contingent on weather. 

 

No Parking will be permitted within the paving work zones. 

 

Be sure to contact your landscaper, pool service, housekeeping and 

contractors to inform them about the above work. 

 


